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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Strategic Planning Committee (05-13-19-01, -02, -03, and -04) 

 

 

Question (STPC-05-13-19-01) 

 

During the discussion on Student Performance Data Charts, Ms. Silvestre requested disaggregated 

data, in the same focus groups used in the Equity accountability model. 

 

Response 

 

Staff will continue to explore this request when reporting data. 

 

Question (STPC-05-13-19-02) 

 

The Committee members suggested that the data provided thus far be explored further, and also 

would like to invite staff to attend the Committee meeting to share efforts made in the areas being 

explored. 

 

Response 

 

All data requests made by the members of the Board were uploaded throughout the summer.   

Staff will attend Strategic Planning Committee meetings as requested. 

 

Question (STPC-05-13-19-03) 

 

Mrs. Evans requested attendance data and suggested that Dr. Alan Goodwin, former principal  

of Walt Whitman High School, be invited to the September Strategic Planning meeting to discuss 

the attendance data. 
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Response 

 

The requested attendance data was uploaded to the website.  Dr. Alan S. Goodwin, former principal 

at Walt Whitman High School, will be invited to the October 23, 2019, Strategic Planning 

Committee meeting (changed from September) to discuss attendance and student engagement.  

  

Question (STPC-05-13-19-04) 

 

Committee members requested that Ms. Nicola Diamond, chief financial officer, provide  

a presentation to share the intersection of the budget and strategic plan demonstrating  

how the budget aligns with the strategic plan. 

 

Response 

 

Ms. Diamond will be invited to attend the Strategic Planning Committee meeting scheduled  

for Tuesday, January 7, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Henry R. Johnson, chief of staff, at 240-740-3015. 

 

HRJ:lgp 

 

Copy to: 

   Dr. Johnson 

   Ms. Diamond 

   Dr. Goodwin 

   Ms. Webb 

 

 

 

 
 


